PLEASE KEEP EVERYONE SAFE

Health & Safety Update to our Customers!

Effective May 1 as part of the extended Stay at Home Order
issued by Governor Pritzker, it is MANDATORY to wear a face
mask or face covering when in public.
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The mandates requires when out in public, people over the age of 2 & who
can medically tolerate to do so, wear a face mask in public.

This includes when people are working and or visiting essential businesses
such as grocery stores, pharmacies & gas stations.

In the event a face mask is not possible, face coverings will be accepted.

IMPORTANT

As part of the face mask requirement, the Governor has stated that store

operators have the right to furn away customers not wearing a face mask or
covering.

People in public not wearing a face mask maybe subject to a citation or fine.

INFORMATION

 NOTE - it is not required to wear a face mask while in your car or at home.

MORE INFORMATION
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